
 

 

(Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 001/2021 
 

January 29, 2021 

Subject:     Notification of the Additional of Extra Public Holidays and the Change of the Company’s 

Public Holiday for the Year 2021 

To:          President    
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet’s resolution passed on December 29, 2020, approving the additional 

of extra public holidays and the postponement of the substitution for Chulalongkorn Day, aiming at 

stimulating economy through domestic consumption, Mono Next Company Limited (the “Company”) has 

considered and deemed appropriate to specify that Friday, February 12, 2021 and Friday, September 24, 2021 

be added as special holidays of the Company and that the substitution for Chulalongkorn Day be shifted 

from Monday, October 25, 2021 to Friday, October 22, 2021. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

(Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

Chief Executive Officer 


